11th March 2017

Dear Parents and Students

Our recent 'Holiday Magic Birthday Bash' was a big success - a special thank you to all those who supported and to the graduates and friends who made it possible.

Please review these important notices....

1. Long Week-end - No Lessons - 18th March 2017:

The College of Magic will be closed on Saturday 18th March as it forms part of a long week-end for many. Lessons continue as usual on Saturday 25th March.

2. Allied Arts Contest - Saturday 25th March

All students are welcome to participate in the annual 'Allied Arts Contest' on Saturday 25th March at 2.00pm in the College of Magic Theatre. Mimes, Puppeteers, Jugglers – this is your opportunity to shine! Always a fun event for performers and audience. No entrance fee – bring the family!

3. School Holidays - No Lessons - 8th and 15th April 2017

Please note we will have lessons on Saturday 1st April and then break for the school holidays – There will be no lessons on Saturdays 8th and 15th April. If you do not have your calendars at hand- please visit our website www.collegeofmagic.com where you will find all the information you need.

4. Imagine Family Spectacular Show – Join the cast!

The Imagine Family Spectacular Show will take place on Saturday 3rd June 2017 at the Artscape Theatre. This is a major fundraising and performance event for the College of Magic. Students are invited to join the cast by placing their names on the lists provided at the College of Magic or to e-mail their enthusiasm to participate to admin@collegeofmagic.com. Students wishing to join the show need to make themselves available for rehearsals during the school holidays.

Yours Magically

David Gøre DIRECTOR

Tel: 021 6835480 / director@collegeofmagic.com